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From: 3 Sent: Tue 6/04/19 9:2
To: West, Alicia
e
Subject: 455 Springbrook Avenue (ZAC-19-032)
Dear Alicia:

On behalf of our clients developing lands along Springbrook Ave. we wish to advise that we are not opposed to the subject application. However we request that the City of
Hamilton ensure that, as part of this development, conditions are put in place that require the developer to pay their proportionate share of costs associated with the
urbanization of Springbrook Ave. Lately, the City of Hamilton’s share of cost for Springbrook Ave. urbanization has been at issue for some of the developers along Springbrook
Ave. Depending on the outcome of these discussions it is important to note that all developers will be responsible for their proportionate share of cost, excluding the City of
Hamilton contribution. The urbanization rates outlined in the City of Hamilton Financial Policy Guidelines may not be sufficient to cover the true costs of construction and
overhead.

Lastly, Parts 1,2 & 3 should be placed in a holding zone subject to the urbanization of Springbrook Ave. and the availability of services are in place.

Angelo Cameracci, P. Eng
URBEX ENGINEERING LIMITED
161 Rebecca Street

Hamilton, ON L8R 1B9

P 905-522-3328 Ext - 113

F 905-522-0452

Disclaimer:

The attached file(s) are intended for reference purposes only. They are, in no way, to be taken as appurtenant to associate with or in place of hard copies of the drawings
issued by our office. The user of these files accepts full responsibility for their use. Urbex Engineering Limited is not responsible for edited or reproduced versions of this
digital data. Urbex Engineering Limited is responsible only for infarmation shown on a mechanical reproduction of this drawing that has been signed and sealed by a
Professional Engineer employed by the firm



